[bookmark: _GoBack]Staff thoughts about returning to school

Name of staff member (optional):

This is a questionnaire to explore your views towards returning to school. It should take less than 10 minutes to complete. This will help tailor upcoming support to your needs. 

1.How comfortable are you about working in school (in September)? 

Please highlight the phrase which best describes how you feel.

Not at all	   Slightly	   Moderately	 Greatly	  Extremely
Likert
2.  Do you have any concerns? Please select any that apply.
Multiple choice
Catching COVID-19
Dealing with bereavement after the loss of a family member/someone you know
Supporting students emotionally as they transition back to school
Difficulties adjusting to a new routine
Supporting students academically as they transition back to school
Difficulties with other teachers due to being at home for a long time
Transferring COVID-19 to a relative
Other – please describe:

3.  What support might you find helpful when you are in school? Please select all that apply.
Multiple choice
Setting up a 'Worry box' which people can anonymously submit concerns to so they can be addressed in staff meetings
Time set aside to talk about experiences at home including positive and negative things as well as hope for the future
Time set aside daily to celebrate positives and acts of kindness
Reassurance that you are valued
A time when the whole school can come together to remember those who have passed away
Thorough explanation of how everyone will be kept safe
Time set aside weekly to celebrate positives and acts of kindness
Other – please describe:

4.  What can the school do to support you when you come back to school?





5. If you have any additional comments, please write them below.






Thank you for completing this questionnaire.

Please send this completed questionnaire as an email attachment, by (date) to:
(name and email)
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